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Annual M-TRAC 
Technical Trainers Workshop 

 

August 6-7, 2014 
New Mexico TTCP Training Facility 

6135 Edith, NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

 
 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation and Associated Contractors of New 
Mexico’s Technician Training and Certification Program (TTCP) are pleased to host this 
year’s annual M-TRAC Technical Trainers Workshop, sponsored by FHWA. 
 
The annual M-TRAC Technical Trainers Workshop has been an incredible source of 
information, cooperation and networking for a very unique group in the transportation 
industry with constant support and input from FHWA. 
 
Please plan on a two-day workshop starting at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, August 6, and 
concluding at 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 7, 2014.   
 
This year will be slightly different from previous years in that we will hold our workshop at 
the TTCP training facility.  M-TRAC Workshop reservation and hotel information will be 
provided in the coming weeks. 
 
If you have agenda suggestions or presentations to add to the normal workshop format, 
please feel free to send those items to Chris Anderson or Brian Legan. 

 
For more information or agenda topics, please contact: 
 

Chris Anderson     Brian Legan 
Iowa DOT TTCP      New Mexico TTCP 
Christie.Anderson@dot.iowa.gov   brian.legan@state.nm.us  

 


